
February 2013
Happy Scrappers

Thank you Carol and Dawn for hosting last months meeting. It was a 
fun day to visit with our sister quilters.  This months meeting will be hosted 
by JoAnn, Angel, Linda Johnson and Laurell.  The location is Laurell's 
Church. First Baptist Church. The directions I give you is for her house. She 
lives behind the church.  Time is 10 am.  This is a work day, we can bring our 
machines.  They will provide soups and are asking us to bring salads and 
dessert.  

I'd like to personally thank everyone that donated a quilt, their time and 
effort to the Auction. It was a huge success. Dawn I know you were worried, 
but you did a wonderful job. GOOD GOING YALL.

1. Carol Taylor that the happy scrappers fund is at 372.59.
2. Mickey Trinkles project has been tabled until she returns.
3. The Santa quilt that the happy scrappers made for the auction 

brought a 975.00 bid at the auction Saturday.  The dress maker 
quilt that we made brought in a 850.00 bid. I'd say that the Happy 
scrappers did their part. Not to mention the quilts that other 
members of our bee donated. GOOD JOB girls. 

4. I know this is not a happy scrapper retreat, but I am now taking 
checks for Lakeview. 

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard
2013 Hostess
Jan-- Pat, Ann, Carolyn & Barbara Wallace
Feb--Carol & Dawn
March—JoAnn, Angel & Linda
April—Dry Creek
May—Gayle, Shelly, Jane & Winnie
June—Carolyn, Laurell & Cathy
July—PJ
August—Beverly, Lydia & JoAnn
Sept—Laura, Sue & Ruby
Oct—Mickey & Anne Babb
Nov—Tammie, Laurell & Gloria
Dec—Helen, Dawn & Barbara Loden


